Dear Ms. Joyner:

We write as residents of the City of Hudson to you in your capacity as Chair of the Hudson Planning Board.

We ask that the Planning Board approve the haul road. The approval of the haul road will result in a dramatic reduction, or potential elimination, of gravel trucks and related vehicle traffic from the gravel plant onto the streets of Hudson. We believe there will be an improvement in quality of life and safety for the residents of Hudson. Beyond just moving gravel trucks from Hudson streets, the haul road addresses pollutants associated with these trucks like dust, diesel fumes, noise, and road vibrations from those living, working and visiting Hudson.

We extend our thanks to you and the Planning Board for your thoughtful consideration of our well-being and safety. We hope to hear that the haul road has been approved.

Sincerely, Jason Foster and Susan Vernovage Foster 87 Green St. Hudson, NY

cc: Planning Board Members